WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY

(203) 563-0100



TOWN HALL ANNEX 238 Danbury Road Wilton, Connecticut 06897

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Michael Wrinn

Director, Planning & Land Use Management

FROM:

Frank Smeriglio, PE 4-5

Director of Public Works/Town Engineer

DATE:

April 3, 2024

RE:

C.G.S 8-24 Referal - Planning & Zoning Sewer Main Extension – 440 Danbury Rd

The Wilton Water Pollution Control Authority received a request from the developer at 440 Danbury Rd to extend the sewer connection for their proposed improvements. As part of the WPCA meeting held on March 14, 2024, it was voted to request that Planning and Zoning provide a referral in accordance with CGS 8-24.

Attached for your review is the document provided by the applicant to the WPCA for March 14th, 2024 meeting. It is proposed to extend a sewer lateral from 440 Danbury Rd to the west side of Danbury Road north of the intersection with Cannon Rd.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Rochester, Jacqueline

Subject:

FW: 440 Danbury Road: Sewer Connection / Application for WCPA meeting on March 14

From: Marc Gueron <marc.gueron@globetech.net>

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 3:11 PM

To: Smeriglio, Frank < Frank. Smeriglio@WILTONCT. ORG>

Cc: Erik Lindquist <elindquist@tighebond.com>

Subject: 440 Danbury Road: Sewer Connection / Application for WCPA meeting on March 14

CAREFUL-From outside - CHECK before you CLICK.

Dear Frank,

I understand from Erik Lindquist of Tighe & Bond that our request for a main connection to the 440 Danbury property did not receive the support of the WCPA.

Accordingly we'd like to submit an application for a lateral connection instead.

I'd appreciate if you could schedule our application to that effect in this coming Thursday's WCPA hearing (March 14,

Thanks and Best Regards,

Marc

Marc Gueron 440 Danbury Road Wilton, CT Cell: 786-200-2498